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TfL have announced an option to apply for an extension on an individual basis if you are unable to meet the deadline.

The proposed grace period is not a guarantee so we recommend ordering a Direct Vision PSS system ASAP to avoid 
last minute panic and incurring fines for non-compliance.

Evidence must be provided to TfL to confirm system purchase and scheduled fitting. If you qualify for the grace 
period you will have until May 4th to fit the system.

Failure to purchase and fit a compliant safe system before 28/10/24 without an authorised 
extension from TfL will result in a daily fine of £550

WHAT HAPPENS IF MY VEHICLE ISN’T COMPLIANT IN TIME?

ARE YOU READY FOR DIRECT VISION (PSS) 
on 28th OCTOBER?

DO YOU 
OPERATE HGV’S 
IN LONDON?

NATIONAL FITTING 
SERVICE AVAILABLE Professional installation by 

qualified automotive electricians

Our Guardian Direct Vision PSS kits are fully compliant 
with TfL’s requirements.

Our customers have successfully received permits since 
the June 24th launch.

APPROVED
PSS PERMIT APPROVED

FOR THE GUARDIAN 
DVS SAFE SYSTEM

DON’T WAIT UNTIL THE LAST MINUTE, GET 
COMPLIANT TODAY AND AVOID THE FINES

“ The Guardian safe system is one of the 
quickest and easiest to fit on the market ”


